
Please pray for our Military 
MMN1 Andrew Logsdon, SSgt. James (J.P.) Dye, 
John Randall Zaremba, Major Jack Kaina, Major 
Bradley Summers, Lance Corporal Marine Joseph 
Ryan Hunter, Lt. Col. Michael Rezebek. A.B. Phillip 
Wilson, Spec Private First Class Charlotte Marshall, 
Specialist 4 Chaz McKay, Sgt. Adam Dickey & 
Corpsman Aly Franklin  
  
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

       

       

  

  

Dear friends in Jesus Christ,  
 
Last weekend we celebrated the solemnity of a great 
mystery of our spiritual journey- The Most Holy Trinity; 
a mystery that can only be experienced personally not 
explained and understood fully. Today, we celebrate 
the solemnity of another great mystery of our spiritual 
life-the mysterious presence of Jesus in the Holy 
Eucharist or Corpus Christi. Just like any other 
mysteries of our spiritual journey, this mystery also 
can only be experienced personally not explained and 
understood fully. Yes, today we celebrate the feast of 
our Holy Eucharist. To, experience and understand 
this great mystery, it is important that we need the 
presence of the Holy Trinity in our lives; the wisdom 
from the Father, the Love of Jesus and the Holiness 
of the Holy Spirit. 
 
The Gospel repeatedly reminds us that, God so loved 
the world and everything in it. Just like we take extra 
care to protect our belongings from all kinds of 
dangers, to protect Gods own or each one of us from 
all kinds of danger of sin, God sent His only Son 
Jesus to each one us. This is one of the greatest 
wisdom of God that we can see in the person of 
Jesus. He was found one among us with His human 
nature, but was different from all of us in sin. Without 
losing bit of love from the Father, Jesus tried to share 
the Love of God with everyone, but we never 
understood His ways or sought His ways in our lives. 
His love for us was so much that by following the will 
of His Father, Jesus sacrificed His life for us. The 
Love of God is everlasting and that did not end with 
the death of Jesus, but continue to live with us and 
nurture our lives through the Holy Eucharist. This 
living and nurturing experience will be possible only 
for those who believe in Him. This is what the Gospel 
reminds us too; “whoever believes in him will not be 
condemned, but whoever does not believe has 
already been condemned…” A very good example of 
condemnation we can see in the end moments of 
Judas Iscariot, that without proper disposition of heart 
he shared the table with Jesus and darkness entered 
into his life and he killed himself.  
 
Dear friends, as we celebrate this great solemnity of 
God’s unconditional love of God, the feast of Holy 
Eucharist, the question to be asked personally is, do I 
have an unconditional love for God? Do I really and 
sincerely believe that there is the real presence of 
Jesus in the Holy Eucharist? When I share this 
Eucharistic table of the Lord, do I have a holiness of 
heart and experience Jesus through this Holy 
Eucharist? If someone says that they cannot believe 
the presence of Jesus in the Holy Eucharist, because 
they cannot see with their naked eyes, the simple 
question to be reflected and asked is-how can you or 
they believe the presence of corona virus in this 
present world which no one can see with their naked 
eyes? Yes, the only approach to mystery is nothing 
but to believe. Let us ask the Holy Spirit to teach us to 

Financial Report - June 7, 2020 
St. Sebastian- Amount Needed: $3,079.37 weekly 

Regular Collection        $ 3,363.00 + $ 283.63 

Emergency Fund        $    340.00 
Communications        $      25.00  

Financial Report - June 7, 2020 
St. Charles - Amount Needed:   $1,102.97  weekly 

Regular Collection        $ 2,243.00 + $ 1,140.03 
HVAC ($1,900.00 Needed)       $ 2,080.00 + $ 180.00 
Communications        $   20.00 
Cemetery Fund        $ 2,621.30  

Diocesan Marriage Celebration 
September 27, 2020 @ 10:30 am 

Christ the King Parish 
1600 Kingsway Dr 

Madisonville, KY 42431 
Join us on Sunday, September 27 at 10:30 AM at Christ 
the King Parish in Madisonville for the annual Marriage 
Celebration during Mass. Bishop William F. Medley will be 
presiding and all are invited and welcome! Sponsored by 
the Office of Marriage and Family Life. Contact: Charlotte 
Hedges 270-683-1545 
 
 

Whenever you are unable to fill your ministry, please find 
someone to replace you and/or contact the office so your 
name will not be printed in the bulletin. Thank you for your 
understanding. 
 

 

St. Sebastian - Happy Anniversary 

 
Todd & Cathy Burden - June 14 
Nathan & Emily Floyd - June 14 
Eddie & Judy Sallee - June 16 
Neil & Laurie Scott - June 18 

Michael & Kathy Hudson - June 19 
Jim & Susan Lebold - June 20 

Mass Schedule 

 June 14 - 21 
 
Sunday - The Most Holy Body & Blood of Christ  
 -8:30am - Mass at St. Sebastian  
   Martin Hamilton  
 -10:30am - Mass at St. Charles  
   For the Conversion of Sinners 
 
Tuesday - Eleventh Week in Ordinary Time  
 -8:30am - Mass at St. Sebastian  
   Justin Durbin 
 
Thursday - Eleventh Week in Ordinary Time   
 -6:00pm - Mass at St. Charles  
   Stella Fogle   
 
Saturday - The Immaculate Heart of the Blessed 
          Virgin Mary            
 -5:30pm - Mass at St. Sebastian  
   Philip Calvert  
   
Sunday - Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time   
 -8:30am - Mass at St. Sebastian  
   Joe Hayden  
 -10:30am - Mass at St. Charles  
   For the Era of Peace  
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

St. Sebastian - Happy Birthday 
Eloise Sexton - June 14 
Donald Durbin - June 17 

Chad McMahon - June 18 
Evelynn Sexton - June 18 

Hadley Rice - June 20 
Catie Schutte - June 20 

Ellison Ebelhar - June 21 
Betty Logsdon - June 21 

 

present world which no one can see with their naked 
eyes? Yes, the only approach to mystery is nothing but 
to believe. Let us ask the Holy Spirit to teach us to 
believe the unconditional love of God for each one of us 
thorough Jesus Christ, which He continues to share 
through the Holy Eucharist. Amen. 
 

St. Charles - Happy Anniversary 

 
Ardell & Debbie Neal - June 15 

Andy & Christina Hudson - June 15 
 

Prayer List for members of our community: 
Joe Bickett, Melanie Mayes, Jason Evans, Stella 
Ibrahims, Elaine West, Lisa Jackson, Howard Hillard, 
Brett McPherson, Stephanie Payne, Kathy Hudson, 
Evelyn Drury, Teresa Jones, Brittney Neal, Ethan 
Settle, Tom Schutte, Kim Staples, Katherine Roberts, 
Patricia Hardison, Tommy England, Dennis Millay, 
Todd Tichenor, Patricia Hayden, Jim Lebold, Jimmy 
Clayton, Candace Miller, Mary Jewell, Charlie May, 
David Abrams, Jackie Lee, Debbie Neal, James & 
Paula Tichenor, Tony Calvert, Mike Dant, Alice 
Durbin, Jim Logsdon Betty Bickett, John Muster, Pat 
Calhoun, Kyle Hicks, Kathy Owen, James Lewis Dant 
and Gloria Farmer. Please call the office to have a name 
added to the prayer list. This list will be purged at the end 
of each month. Thanks 

St. Charles - Happy Birthday 
Samantha Rhodes - June 19 

The Catholic Marriage Summit 
 [A FREE online event!] June 11-13 Don't miss this 
amazing FREE online event! If you're married, engaged, 
or feel called to marriage, you've got to sign up for The 
Catholic Marriage Summit. Featuring Scott & Kimberly 
Hahn, Chris & Natalie Stefanick, Edward & Beth Sri, 
Damon & Melanie Owens, Ryan & Mary Rose Verret, and 
many more incredible couples getting into the real issues 
we face as married couples every day. This is a free event 
open to all couples. Sign up for free at: 
https://www.joyfuleverafter.org/a/27520/L77td5ah 
 

Thanks to everyone for your generous contributions 
during this unfortunate time.  

God Bless.  

Guidelines for Resuming Parish Gatherings 
 Outside the Liturgy 

  
Effective immediately (May 27, 2020), parish gatherings 
outside the liturgy (Religious Education classes, RCIA 
meetings, small groups, etc.) may resume with ten 
people or less, with the following guidelines: 
  

 All must continue practicing physical distancing of six 
feet from those not living within the same household. 

 All must wear a mask if closer than six feet to anyone 
not living within their household. 

 No communal food may be shared. 

 Encourage all to wash hands frequently before, 
during, and after the gathering. 

 Encourage all to avoid touching their eyes, nose, and 
mouth. 

 Those at high risk over 65 with heart, lung, or kidney 
disease, are still asked not to gather. 

  
 

Money Counting 
Due to safety reasons we are suspending the duty of 
counting money. At this point in time Sarah Brown will be 
counting the collection. Thanks. 

Please visit our website at 
www.stsebastianandstcharles.com 

 

Outdoor Children's Toys 
There are a few outdoor children's toys behind the 
church, they're free to anyone that would like to have 
them. Contact the church office if you're interested. 
Thanks. 

https://owensborodiocese.org/listing/christ-the-king-parish/
https://owensborodiocese.org/listing/christ-the-king-parish/
https://owensborodiocese.org/listing/marriage-family-life/
https://www.joyfuleverafter.org/a/27520/L77td5ah

